
Senate Education Committee
March 15th, 2023

HB 1254 - Testimony in Opposition

Dear Chair Lee and the members of the Senate Human Service Committee,

My name is Shannon Krueger, District 3 resident, life-long North Dakota resident,
educator and mother. I am writing in opposition of HB 1254.

Support Transgender children. Listen to the experts who have testified. Listen to the
people who have spoken about the effects of this damaging bill. Listen to your
constituents whose friends, family, and loved ones are affected. Listen to anything other
than the personal opinions and misinformation you might hold in higher regard than the
words of people of North Dakota who live their truth every day.

Thank you.


